
 
 

On June 10, 2016, Morehouse School of Medicine IT will host the 3rd Annual AUC IT 
Summit.  This summit unites IT professionals from Clark Atlanta University, Morehouse College, 
Spelman College, Interdenominational Theological Center, Robert W. Woodruff Library and 
Morehouse School of Medicine with the intent to: 

 Foster collaboration 

 Explore economic synergies 

 Review technological advancements in the field of information technology 

 Share best practices and lessons learned 

Although the breakout sessions are reserved for AUC IT Summit participants, the MSM 
community is invited to attend the closing session in the NCPC Auditorium at 3:30 p.m.   

Dr. Herman Taylor will explore “Tech Equity as an integral component of Health Equity” and 
Dr. Valerie Montgomery Rice, who will close the session as the keynote speaker, will address 
the evolving role of an IT organization in higher education. 
 
 
For questions or more information, please contact Torey Bradley at tbradley@msm.edu or 404.752.1893 
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